
 

 
 
 
 

12 April 2024 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
RE: Year 13 Tutor Evening- Tuesday 23rd April 2024 

 
The Hinckley Sixth Form are delighted to invite you to our Year 13 Tutor Evening on Tuesday 23rd April 
between 3:30pm -5:30pm.  

 
The evening will include an appointment with your child’s form tutor, where you will have the 
chance to engage in constructive dialogue about their future destinations and their tutor will provide 
a holistic overview of your child’s performance and offer guidance on how to support them 
effectively during the crucial exam season.  
 
In addition to the tutor meetings, we are delighted to offer you the option to drop in and speak with 
our sixth form subject specialists from 3:30pm-4:30pm. This additional opportunity allows you to 
delve deeper into specific subject matters, address any queries and gain valuable insights into the 
exam preparation process for each subject.  
 
The sixth form team will also be on hand over the course of the evening if you need any further 
support.  
 
Please ensure that you make bookings using your child’s name. When inputting your email address 
during the signing-in process, it must be the email address which you have provided previously on 
data capture forms.  
 
To make an appointment with your child’s tutor please visit https://ths.schoolcloud.co.uk.  
 
The booking system will be open to make appointments from 3.00pm on Friday 12th April until 
12:00pm on Monday 22nd April. For any appointments after the system close, or if you have problems 
making appointments, please contact the Pastoral Lead for Year 13, Mrs P Tomkins (Tel: 01455 
632183; Email (ptomkins@thehinckleyschool.co.uk).  
 
On the evening itself, we ask that you attend with your child with you so that we are able to engage 
in a three-way discussion.  Please make your way onto the main school site where colleagues will be 
on hand to greet you and sign you in.   

 
We look forward to welcoming you on the evening and working together to ensure the best possible 
outcomes for your child.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Miss V Bull  
Director of Sixth Form  
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